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Date of issue: January 2020 

 

XELTEK Product Discontinuation Notice 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification that XELTEK INC. will discontinue the following 
Programmer product as of January 2020. 

Discontinued Part Suggested Replacement 

SUPERPRO 611S SUPERPRO 6100N 

 
Please take note: SUPERPRO 611S has been Permanently Discontinued.  
Recommended alternative products available: SUPERPRO 6100N 
 
We would like to thank you very much for your continued patronage toward XELTEK 
products. 
 
We deeply regret to inform you of this discontinuation. Please let us ask you for considering 
replacement with XELTEK's recommended alternative products available. 
 
XELTEK INC. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to your 
continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement 
may cause, we are eager to supply future product requirement with our quality product lines. 

Please contact XELTEK INC. if you have additional questions.  
 

Best regards,  

  

SAM KIM 

CEO 


